
Ladies Guild Quarter Peal Weekend: 
Friday 4th October – Saturday5th October 2024 

Nottinghamshire  
 
Name  

District  
 
Please try not to over stretch yourself but if there is something you would particularly like 
to have a go at, that isn’t listed please let me know. 
 

 Happy to ring 
an Inside bell 

Happy to 
Call/Conduct 

Prefer to ring 
the Treble 

Prefer to 
cover 

Doubles     

Plain Bob     

Grandsire     

Reverse Canterbury     

St Martin's     

Winchendon     

St Simon’s     

Stedman     

Minor     

Plain Bob     

St Clements     

Double Oxford     

Cambridge Surprise     

Triples     

Plain Bob     

Grandsire     

Stedman     

Major     

Plain Bob     

Little Bob     

Cambridge Surprise     

Yorkshire Surprise     

 
 Afternoon Evening 
Would you be interested in ringing a quarter peal 
on Friday 4th October? 

Yes 
 

no yes no 



Would you be interested in a Ladies Practice at a 
local Tower on Friday 4th October? 

    

 
There will be a cost of £3.50 per person per quarter peal attempt this allows for £2.50 per 
rope for tower donations and £1.00 per person per quarter peal for the Ringing World.  
These donations will be collected by the guild treasurer via the Guild Bank Account prior 
to the weekend so the donations can be prepared for the towers. 
 
The Meal will be paid for on an individual basis although once numbers are known a 
deposit may be required. 
 
Once numbers are known a further e-mail will be sent containing timings towers and 
payment details. 
 
Please return your completed form to Alli Devine by Midnight on 23rd 
August 2024  
email: Alli.dev@outlook.com 


